Lichfield Society of Artists Newsletter January 2024

Christmas Card Competition

At our meeting on the 13th of December at the Lichfield Social Club we held
our Christmas Social Evening. We also had a Christmas card competition that
was won by accomplished Artist Joan Rollason.

Winning card by Joan Rollason.



Flower Painting Group

Friday 2nd February 2024 1.30 pm - 3.30pm
at Holy Cross community Hall, Lichfield WS14 9DX

Bring your own work, £2 including refreshments.

Demonstration Evening

Wednesday 21 February 2024 7.30pm — 9.30pm

At Saxon Hill Academy, Kings Hill Road, Lichfield, WS14 9DE.

For our February demonstration we will be welcoming Jess Pritchard, Jess will be giving a
demonstration of how to draw an animal eye and fur technique.

Jess is a multi-award winning wildlife & conservation artist
who works solely in pencil. From a young age she had a
passion for both art and wildlife so naturally combined the
two to capture the beauty of the world, allowing her
collectors to hang them on the wall to admire.

She began her professional art career seven years ago and
since then has taken part in many exhibitions up and down
the country including those held in the Mall Galleries,
London’s Oxo Tower and a solo exhibition at Worcester
Cathedral.




Flower Painting Group

Friday 1** March 2024 1.30 pm —3.30pm
at Holy Cross community Hall, Lichfield WS14 9DX

Bring your own work, £2 including refreshments.

Sketching Group

Thursday 14" March 10am -1pm

At Beacon Park (meeting near the registry office)

AGM

This year’s AGM will take place on Wednesday 21t March at
Saxon Hill Academy, Kings Hill Road, Lichfield, WS14 9DE.

This year several of the committee members will be standing
down and there will be several positions within the committee
that will need to be filled including Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer,

Membership Secretary. If this is something that you think you
can help with or would like to take on one of those roles, then

please contact the committee on
contactlichfieldsocartists@hotmail.com.

More details about the AGM will be available in the next
Newsflash towards the end of February.
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